
Republic of Panama 
Superintendency of Banks 

 
 
 
 
December 30, 2004 
CIRCULAR No. 054-2004 
 
 
General Manager 
IN YOUR OFFICE 
 

Ref.: Cedula number clarification 
Gloria Isabel Mora Romero 

 
 
Dear General Manager: 
 
This note is to notify you that on November 17, 2004, in the OFAC list update of the 
Department of the Treasury of the United States of America, a Panamanian citizen, MORA 
ROMERO, Gloria Isabel, is mentioned. This person appears with two (2) cedula numbers: 
 
No. 4-192-157 
 
No. 4-194-157 
 
We have carried out the pertinent verifications and said person's cedula number is No. 4-
192-157. 
 
Without anything else in particular, we undersign, 
 
Attentively, 
 
 
Delia Cardenas 
Superintendent 
 
 

 
 


